
 
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Due to lack of a quorum, there was not an official Airport Commission meeting. 
These are the basic notes relative to the discussion, which was held on 
Thursday, December 8, 2005.   
 
Commission Members Present:  Norm Mutchler and Janice Johnson 
Staff:  Chris Renner, Airport Manager 
City:  Mike Cherry, Engineer 
Guests:  Duane Liddle 
 

1) Need to consider the purchase of a security camera, $2,500 is budgeted. 
 

2) Review the rental agreement for the hangars, budget indicates an 
approximate increase of 7%.  

 
3) Start considering the possibility of concrete on the floor of some of the 

hangars. It is possible to get funding.  
 
 
Janice M. Johnson, 
Commission Secretary  
 


